
If you are a low income earner and are the legal 
ratepayer for your property, you may be eligible 
for a rates rebate of up to $590.00.

The level of your rebate is dependant on your 
income, the total value of your rates assessment 
and the number of dependants you may have. 

To check whether you are entitled to this or a 
lesser value rebate please contact our Customer 
Services Team on 0800 932 4357, visit our 
website www.waitomo.govt.nz or speak to us at 
the WDC Office, Queen Street Te Kuiti.

To apply you must have been living at the 
property on the 1st of July 2012, provide proof 
of your gross income to 31 March 2012, your 
Waikato Regional Rates, and your Waitomo 
District Council Rates.

The closing date for 2012/2013 
applications is 12pm Friday 28 June 2013

If you have successfully received a rebate in the 
last 12 months you will receive an application 
for the 2013/2014 rating year in your mailbox 
by the end of August.

Creating a better future with vibrant 
communities and thriving business.
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Rates Rebate Scheme - Reminder

WDC would like to advise that Transfield 
Services will be completing asphalt works on 
The Rora Street/ SH 30 intersection. This work 
is being undertaken at night on the 26th and 
27th June 2013 (weather dependent) and 
involves surface milling and repairs.

If possible please use an alternative route to 
assist in the expeditious completion of the road 
works. Alternative route(s) available: Awakino 
Rd to Carroll St to Ward St. Lawrence St to 
Taupiri Street (South End Loop) to Rora Street.

Road Works - Rora Street/ State 
Highway 30 Intersection Te Kuiti

NEW DATES

Road Works - Waitomo Caves Road
WDC would like to advise that road works are 
currently underway on Waitomo Caves Road. 
The works involve laying drainage from Waitomo 
Village to the Waitomo Caves building. 

Further work on the same segment of Waitomo 
Caves Road will commence in July. The work 
involves milling of the road surface, making 
it level and then laying down new pavement. 
Traffic will be delayed at times, please consider 
this when planning your travel arrangements.


